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B. V. Patel Institute of Management 

Uka Tarsadia University 
 

Cultural Event - Farewell Party 2024 

Date: 12th April 2024 

Venue: Manjula Auditorium 

Time: 12.30 PM- 3.30 PM 

Total No. of Participants: 420 students of First year, Second year and Third Year BBA 

Event Coordinator: Dr. Trishna Shah 

Program objective: To bid farewell to third year BBA students 

Program outline: The outline of the program is as follows; 

- Opening speech by SY student anchors 

- Certificate distribution for Export-Import and Event Management courses 

- Words of wisdom by the director 

- Games for graduating students 

- Experience sharing by graduating students 

- Video prepared for graduating students 

- Distributing token of love 

Program outcomes: The third-year students would reminisce the time they have spent in institute. 
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The farewell party 2024 was indeed one of the most awaited events for third year students. The 

farewell party was organized by SY and FY students for TY BBA students to provide a 

memorable send-off. Along with the director Dr. Vijay Gondaliya, all faculty members, all FY 

and SY students came together to bid farewell to graduating students.  

To create a lively atmosphere SY students had planned games for graduating students, and they 

all enjoyed playing the game. The afternoon continued with heartfelt speeches by third year 

students, expressing gratitude, reminiscing about experiences, and offering words of 

encouragement to other students. These emotional farewells set the tone for the rest of the 

event, evoking a sense of nostalgia and camaraderie. 

As the afternoon passed by, TY students took a trip down to memory lane, with the videos 

prepared for them. As a token of love, all FY and SY students have given a gift to their seniors. 

The farewell party for graduate students was a resounding success, encapsulating the spirit of 

unity, appreciation, and celebration. It provided a fitting farewell for the departing graduates, 

leaving them with cherished memories and well-wishes for the future. As they embark on new 

adventures, the bonds forged during their time at the institution will continue to resonate, 

serving as a reminder of their enduring connection to the alma mater. 

 

 

Report prepared by: Dr. Trishna Shah 

Date: 20th April 2024 

Sign of the HOD 


